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Weekly News – Friday 19th October 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers 

It was lovely to see you all at parents evening this week. We hope 
you have a restful half term break and thank you for all you support 
this term. 

 

English 

This week we have continued to enjoy ‘The lighthouse keeper’s lunch’. 
We have written letters this week in character as Mr Grinling and have 
been explaining to his brother what has been happening and how he 
has been losing his lunch. The children did really well at asking a 
question and using conversational language throughout their letters. 

  

Maths 

In Maths, we have been looking at the inverse of addition and 
subtraction. We have used the bar model method, tens and ones 
counters to demonstrate our understanding of the inverse. We also 
looked at adding three numbers.  

  

Topic 

We enjoyed our ‘Green Day’ on Tuesday and had good discussions 
about the environment. We look forward to seeing the healthy hedge 
continue to grow. In Science we looked at the difference between 
consumers and producers and predators and prey through food 
chains. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
  Jakirth 
  Zoe 

 
 
Clover 
Jeevan 
Ava 
 
 
Heather 
Daniel K 
Ellis 

 
 
 
  

Notices 
Next half term we will be learning about Captain Scott in Topic and continuing with animals and habitats in Science. 
Please encourage your children to read up over the half term about these topics if they wish. 

Please remember school starts on Tuesday 30th October for the children after half term. 

 


	Deputy Head Teachers Award
	English
	Maths
	Topic

